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As an actual member of the LGBT community, I am in support of HB2458. 

Conversion therapy has been proven to be ineffective, and causes more harm than 

good to those subjected to it. As a medical professional who has taken the 

Hippocratic Oath to do no harm, I condemn this fraudulent practice and urge it to be 

outlawed. Let us move forward and improve mental health with self-love and 

supportive communities, and leave behind hateful and, frankly, useless practices 

such as conversion therapy.  


